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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Transportation Ordinance Review Committee  
   
FROM: John W. Strange, Assistant City Attorney 
 
RE:  Draft Transportation Ordinances (Legistar File 46249) 
 
 At the previous meeting, the Transportation Ordinance Review Committee 
(TORC) reviewed comments and suggestions from the bodies to which the ordinance 
was referred.  I drafted a Second Substitute Ordinance, which is attached and includes 
(in highlight) the changes requested by TORC, including: 
 
1.   Sec. 33.56(5)(c)7. -- clarifying the role of the Transportation Commission and 

Board of Public Works in street projects. 
 
2. Sec. 33.55(3) – requiring that the mayor give strong consideration to including 

members of the BPW and MATP on the TPPB. 
 
3.   Sec. 33.55(6)(g) – replacing “entities” with “contracting partners”. 
 
4. Secs. 33.56(5)(a)2. and 33.56(5(b)1.-2. -- moving the consideration of transit 

fares and off-street parking rates from the TPPB to the TC and including 
reference to TC role in making recommendations for on-street parking. 

 
5.   Sec. 33.56(3)(a) – changing reference from “frequent user” of bikes and ped to 

“primary mode” of transportation. 
 
 The TORC held off on making decisions related to two additional items that it 
discussed:     

 
a) whether to recommend hiring a director of transportation; and 

 
b) whether the regional representative should sit on the TPPB or TC. 

 
  
 


